
Funding Priestly Education for the Future of Our Diocese

“They have answered the call ...Will we?”
eyeye have answered ththt e calllll ...WiWiW lili llll we?”THEY HAVE ANSWERED THE CALL. WILL YOU?

Make Your Gift Today!Make Your Gift Today!

MAIL TO:
Foundation for the CDA

200 North Glebe Road, Suite 811 
Arlington, VA 22203

2022 ORDINATIONS

www.arlingtondiocese.org/Donate_SEEF

ONLINE:
To make a gift, go to:

CONTACT: John French, Office of Development • john.french@arlingtondiocese.org  •  (703) 841-3819

Congratulations to Rev. Peter St. George, Rev. Peter Clem, Rev. Daniel Reuwer, Rev. Mauricio Portillo, 
Rev. Daniel Rice, Rev. John O’Farrell, Rev. Philip Briggs, Rev. Robert Renner

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO: 
The Foundation for the CDA

(Please note “SEEF” on the memo line)


